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Term 4, Week 7                                   23rd November, 2018 

 

 

    St Mary’s Bulletin 
 

 

  To do ordinary things extraordinarily well  

 

 
Term 4 

Week 8 Events 
 

Swimming Lessons (PP – Yr 2) 
Monday 26th November 

Kindy Orientation 
(Library – 9.00 am) 

 

Tuesday 27th November 
School Concert Rehearsal at 

Cummins Theatre  
 

Tuesday 27th November 
School Concert  
Year 3 – Year 6 

Cummins Theatre – 6.00 pm 
 

Wednesday 28th November 
School Concert  
Kindy – Year 2 

Cummins Theatre – 6.00 pm 

 

No Tuckshop 
 

Monday 26th November 
 

 

 
 

Let us Pray 
 

Lord God, 

King of Heaven and 

Earth! 

We worship you! 

We praise you! 

We glorify you! 

We give you glory! 

Amen 

 

Feast of Christ the King:  On Sunday, we celebrate the Feast of Christ the King.  This feast day celebrates 
and acknowledges the full authority of Christ as King and Lord of the universe.  It is celebrated on the 
final Sunday of Ordinary Time, the Sunday before Advent.  

 

Archbishop’s Visit:  The Reverend Archbishop Costello visited St Mary’s last week where he met with 
the students, staff and the leadership team.  Most importantly, he presented St Mary’s School with the 
Archbishop’s Life Link Spirit Award.  His Grace was most impressed with our school and the great things 
that are happening here.  I’d like to especially thank, our Head Boy and Head Girl, Toby and Holly, who 
led the assembly we had, took His Grace on a tour of the school with me and engaged with him on a 
range of topics.  They were a fabulous example of leadership and maturity and I am very proud of them! 

 

Year Two Reading at Mass:  The Year Two children will be reading at the 10.30am Mass on Sunday.  All 
are welcome to attend. 
 

Western Australian Bishops Defend Life:  The seven Bishops of Western Australia, Archbishop Timothy 
Costelloe and Auxiliary Bishop Donald Sproxton of Perth, Bishop Christopher Saunders of Broome, 
Bishop Michael Morrissey of Geraldton, Bishop Gerard Holohan of Bunbury, as well as Emeritus 
Archbishop Barry Hickey of Perth and Emeritus Bishop Justin Bianchini of Geraldton have called on the 
Western Australian Government to take the ethical road to better and more accessible end-of-life care, 
and not the easy path of voluntary assisted suicide.  

 

The Bishops have released a statement in which they write extensively about the current debate of 
doctor-assisted suicide and euthanasia in Western Australia. Voluntary assisted suicide, the bishops say, 
does not take suffering away except by taking the suffering person away.  

 

I have attached the statement from the Bishops to this Bulletin for you to read. 
 

School Concerts:  The School Concerts will be held next Tuesday and Wednesday evenings at Cummins 
Theatre with the rehearsal to be held on Tuesday.  Mrs Criddle and the class teachers have been working 
very hard to prepare the children and I am very much looking forward to seeing the final product! 

 

End of Year Assembly:  Our End of Year Assembly will be held on Thursday, 6 December at 8.50am.  At 
this Assembly, we will be announcing the 2019 Head Boy and Head Girl, farewelling leaving staff and 
families and presenting the Mary McKillop Award.  The Mary McKillop award is being sponsored by our 
P&F and is being awarded to a child from each year level who essentially displays the school values and 
lives out the school motto of “doing ordinary things extraordinarily well”.   

 

School Tuckshop:  We had our final School Tuckshop for the year on Monday.  We are very lucky as a 
school to have this service for our children.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our 
parents and grandparents that have given up their time on a Monday to volunteer in the Canteen.  A 
special thanks to Karlyn Settineri, Melinda Carr and Jasmine Holmes for all their hard work in 
coordinating the canteen to ensure that every Tuckshop day ran smoothly and seamlessly. 

 

Thanksgiving Mass:  On Friday, I will be in Perth attending the CPPA AGM and CEWA System Leaders 

Thanksgiving Mass.  Mrs Pauline Riethmuller will be responsible for the school in my absence. 
 

Congratulations:  We offer our congratulations to the Amm Family (Harrison – Kindy and Xavier – 
Year 1) on the arrival of their twins Evelyn Frances and Theodore Albert.  Mother and babies are 
all doing well.  The family has asked me to pass on their thanks and appreciation for all the 
messages of congratulations and support that they have received from the St Mary’s community 
since the arrival of Evelyn and Theodore and although they may not have been able to respond to 
all of them they are definitely ‘feeling the love’ from this community. 
 

God bless and have a lovely weekend with your families. 
 

Adriana Coniglio 
Principal 
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